

Oficina Catecismo: 773.581.2730 ext. 34

Sr. Eliana

September 2025

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new year of faith formation! We are so grateful for the opportunity to walk alongside your family as your child continues their journey of spiritual growth and discovery.

This year, our Religious Education Program will center on one essential and beautiful truth: God desires a personal relationship with each of us through His Son, Jesus Christ. More than memorizing prayers or learning facts, our goal is to help your child encounter the living God—through Scripture, prayer, community, and the sacraments—in ways that are meaningful and transformative.

We believe that faith is not just taught, but caught. That's why we'll be creating spaces where children can ask questions, reflect deeply, and experience God's love in tangible ways. Whether through classroom activities, liturgical celebrations, or moments of quiet prayer, we hope each child will come to know Jesus not only as Savior, but as Friend.

Your role as parents is vital in this journey. We're here to support you, encourage you, and partner with you every step of the way. Please don't hesitate to reach out with questions, ideas, or needs—we're in this together.

May this year be filled with grace, growth, and joyful encounters with Christ.

With gratitude and hope,

SM Eliana

Director of Religious Education